
CPRD Pickleball Advisory Committee Minutes 

December 13th, 2021 

Meeting began at the Aquatic Center at 7:00PM  

Minutes from our November 29th were approved.  

Six members attending: Linda Sandberg, Nick Konen, Sheryl Greiner, Mike Kringlen, Lance Trantham, and 
Hunter Wylie  

Gayle Bizeau from the CPRD Board was in attendance 

● Nick will set up a meeting with Ryan Howard in January 

● The survey Lance put together is finalized and ready for distribution 

○ We decided to wait until after the holidays to distribute. We will discuss strategy at the 
next meeting.  

● Scott Parker of Chehalem Valley Chamber of Commerce Submitted his letter of support.  

● Leslie Caldwell will be reviewing the letter of support and is expected to sign and submit it 
shortly. 

● Mike Donahue of Providence Hospital submitted a letter of support.  

● Gayle gave an update from the last board meeting. 

○ Location of the facility is the number one concern. 

● Between now and our next meeting, everyone is expected to come up with a general message 
of purpose for their assigned group of people 

● Hunter will come up with an outline for a presentation for the CPRD Board meeting on the 27th 
of January. We will review this outline at our next meeting.  

○ If available all committee members will try to attend the CPRD Board meeting at 6PM on 
January 27th.  

  

The next meeting will be held on January 10th, 2021 at 7:00PM at the Aquatic Center 

Meeting finished at 7:50PM 



 

Nick Konen 

Secretary 


